KAMALA D. HARRIS State of California
Attorney General DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

VIOLENT CRIME INFORMATION CENTER
SEX OFFENDER TRACKING PROGRAM
P.O. Box 903387

SACRAMENTO, CA 94203-3870

(916) 227-3288

Facsimile (916) 227-4345

September 25, 2012

Jose Luis Diaz

RE:  Termination of Sex Registration Requirement

Dear Mr. Diaz:

This is to notify you that your requirement to register as a sex offender pursuant to
California Penal Code section 290 has been terminated by the California Department of Justice
(DOJ).

The DOJ has updated its records and a notification concerning this termination action has
been sent to the law enforcement agency that last registered you. It is recommended that you
retain this letter as evidence that your existing registration requirement has been terminated.
Please be aware that your requirement to register may be reinstated if you are convicted of
another sex offense in the future.

If you would like to request a review of your criminal history record, please contact the
DOJ, Record Review Unit at (916) 227-3835. Otherwise, if you have any questions concerning
this letter, please contact the Sex Offender Tracking Program at (916) 227-3288.
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For KAMALA D. HARRIS
Attorney General
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